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UIPM OFFICIAL STATEMENT: UIPM TV

UIPM would like to apologise to all subscribers and viewers of UIPM TV who were unable to enjoy 
live coverage of the Men’s Final Laser Run at UIPM 2021 Pentathlon World Cup Budapest.

After the Fencing and the Riding, technical issues prevented us from live-streaming the exciting 
climax of the day and we are sorry for the inconvenience and disappointment caused.

A replay of today’s Laser Run will shortly be available at UIPMTV.org and we will endeavour to 
ensure that coverage of future competitions is provided live and uninterrupted.

Unprecedented numbers of people are signing up to view online coverage of Modern Pentathlon 
and we are constantly working to improve the stability of our dedicated live-streaming platform for 
existing and new audiences.


